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Standing Committee Review
Notice given by: Councillor Hughes

PURPOSE OF REPORT

The purpose of this report is to present a motion for which Councillor Hughes gave notice on March
2, 2020.

PROPOSED MOTION(S):

That a review of the effectiveness of the Standing Committee process and recommendations for
improvements are brought to Council before the end of Q3 2020.
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